Letter of the Great Chief Rabbi to Poland, Michael Schudrich, Member of Honor of “Yiddele’ Memory”
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April 23,2014

I am honored to support and to be a member of honor of the project of "Yiddele'
Memory". This is a unique project which does not only talk about remembering but
actually does remember the Jews of Radomsko. It is not a virtual tribute, it is not a
tribute someway far from their home but a real physical tribute and memorial to the
Jews of Radomsko in the place where they lived, laughed, prayed and cried.

Thank you Rachel Lea Kesselman for all you have done to make this idea into a
reality. We need more projects like this in Poland.
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Sincerely, / h G >

s . Jewish Community
Michael Schudrich Of Wersaw
) HEP G A ¢ Rabbi
(,h1§t Rabbi . Mordechai Yosef
Jewish community of Poland Schudrich
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